
 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
BUCKLEY ROAD AREA TRICHLOROETHYLENE (TCE) 

GROUNDWATER INVESTIGATION 
 
The Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Coast Water Board) is holding a 
public meeting to provide information, receive comments, and answer questions about the TCE 
groundwater investigation in the Buckley Road area of San Luis Obispo.  Central Coast Water Board 
staff polled the community for the best date and time that suits their schedule and the following date 
and time were selected for the pubic informational meeting: 
 

Thursday, February 4, 2016 
5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

Central Coast Water Board Office 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 

San Luis Obispo, 93401 
 
The Central Coast Water Board is the lead agency overseeing the investigation of TCE in groundwater 
and drinking water wells in the Buckley Road/Thread Lane/Davenport Creek Road/Evans Road/Angie 
Lou Lane/Three Sisters Road area (collectively referred to as the Buckley Road Area).  The focus of 
the public meeting is to provide information on the current status of the TCE investigation and to 
provide an update on the well sampling results.  Other topics include discussion of health risks 
associated with TCE and information on effective water filtration systems and treatment of TCE for 
home owners and businesses.  The public meeting will also provide an opportunity for you to provide 
comments and ask questions. 
 
Asistencia en Español 
Este documento le notifica acerca de una reunión pública para proporcionar información, recibir 
comentarios, y responder preguntas sobre la investigación de tricloroetileno (TCE) en las aguas 
subterráneas en la zona Buckley Road de San Luis Obispo.  Si desea obtener información en español, 
póngase en contacto con Hector Hernandez al (805) 542-4641. 
 
Contact Information 
For additional information about the meeting please contact Sarah Treadwell at 
sarah.treadwell@waterboards.ca.gov or (805) 549-3695 
 
Email Subscriptions 
The Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board is increasing its efforts to transmit 
correspondence and other information electronically, reducing the amount of paper used, and 
increasing the speed of which information is distributed.  To receive updated information on this topic 
by email, please subscribe to our "Buckley Road Area TCE Investigation” mailing list by following the 
instructions below:  
 
Go to the Central Coast Water Board’s home page at: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast 
Go to the blue navigational column on the left, click on "Email Subscriptions" and follow the instructions 
provided. 
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Directions to Central Coast Water Board Office  
 
From Airport: turn left on Airport Drive (located between airport parking lots), go to Aerovista Park and turn 
right. Turn right into parking lot just before Broad Street (227).  
 
From 101 Southbound: take Los Osos Valley Road exit, turn left on Los Osos Valley Road, turn left on S. 
Higuera Street, turn right on Tank Farm Road, turn right on Broad Street (227), turn right on Aerovista Place 
and park in first parking lot on left.  
 
From 101 Northbound: take Los Osos Valley Road exit, turn right on Los Osos Valley Road, turn left 
on S. Higuera Street, turn right on Tank Farm Road, turn right on Broad Street (227), turn right on 
Aerovista Place and park in first parking lot on left. 
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